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        St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.

Monday:  P6 After-school study club
Tuesday: P1-4 PE

Wednesday: P5-7 Bee Safe
               Shared Education Celebration 1:15pm
Thursday:  Whole school Numeracy assessments

              P1-4 PE

Friday:     Staff Development Day
Congratulations to our amazing Primary 4 pupils who received the Eucharist for the very first time on Saturday. They worked so hard to prepare for it and participated so fully and reverently. Sincere thanks to Miss Mc Rory, Maggie & Mrs Mc Grenaghan who put in so much work over the last number of weeks. Thank you also to all the parents and friends who helped to make it such a success by tidying the chapel &school grounds, supplying delicious food & helping to serve on the day. It is amazing what can be achieved when everyone works together and it was such a credit to all involved. Thank you and well done! 
Our new Gaelic kit has went down a storm with the children. It is available to order but we need to place this by Wednesday so as to have them in school before the holidays. The jerseys are avialble in 5/6, 7/8, 9/10, 11/12 & 13. They are also available in adult men sized S, M, L, XL & XXL and in ladies’ sizes 8, 10, 12, 14 &16. Children jerseys are priced £25 & adults at £32.
Sean Gallagher (photographer) will be in school to take individual and family photos on Monday 11th June at 9:15am. You are welcome to bring other family members along if you wish. 

Our Shared Education Celebration Event takes place on Wed at 1:15pm in FMT Primary. P1&2 children should be collected there on Wednesday.
The Childminding Association are hosting an information session in the library on Thurs 17th May 10-11:30am on how to become a registered childminder or how to choose a childminder.

The school is closed on Friday for a Staff Development Day and on Monday & Tuesday next as the late May Bank Holiday. We plan to start our assessments on Thursday 31st May & ask they children have an early night before it.
Our Quiz Night organised by the PTFA is on Saturday 2nd June in Clogher Valley Golf Club. Please gather a team and come along for a great night’s fun, with music afterwards. 

Our school trip has been booked for Friday 15th June. We will visit Tamnamore Gardens, W5 & McDonalds. We plan to leave school at 9am & return at 6/6:30pm approx. The cost for W5 is £5.50 per child & the PTFA are kindly funding the bus (£290) & the treats in Mc Donalds. We also will have Fred, the Party Professor in school on Thursday 21st June & we ask for a £3 contribution per child for this; the school will pay the remaining balance. This money can be sent in together or separately- whichever works for your family.

Testing- Thurs 24th May & Thurs 31st May

Sports Day- Thurs 14th June

PTFA Quiz- Sat 2nd June

	PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Ben Phair
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Lauren Wallace
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

